
From: Shea, Karen M.
Sent: 5/18/2010 5:26:56 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Memory Book for Bob Howard

Hello Bill,

By any chance might PG&E have a pic from the field 
trip last Fall to McDonald Island where there also was a side trip to a gas 
(pipeline?) training area? Might there may any pics with Comr. Simon 
and Bob Howard?

Thank you,

Karen

From: Simon, Timothy A.
Sent: Friday,
May 14, 2010 8:54 PM 
To: Shea, Karen M.
Cc: Prosper, Terrie
D.; Charles, Melicia; Banks, Juliane
Subject: Fw: Memory Book for Bob
Howard

Please work with me on this. Thank 
you!

Redacted :gt&d)From:
Sent: Fri May 14 15:15:11 2010
Subject: FW:
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Memory Book for Bob Howard

Friends and Colleagues of Bob Howard:

As you
may know, Bob Howard will be retiring from
Pacific Gas and Electric Company effective July 1, and we will be bidding him 
farewell with a 'Memory Book.' As I know
Bob highly values the relationships he has developed with each of you, I wanted 
to give you the opportunity to contribute to this book if you so desire. I 
know it would mean a great deal to Bob. If you would like 
contribute,_Please send
your contribution(s) by May 28. Feel free to include any of the items
below:

A memory 
A greeting 
A story (funny or 
serious)
An accolade 
A photograph

Be sure to include your name and any contact
information you would like included for Bob's reference/future use.

Please send vour contribution via E-mail to
Redacted

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Executive Assistant to the VP 
Gas
Transmission & Distribution 
Phone:_________________

Redacted
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